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MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL  

20 January 2017 

 

Dear parents, carers and families 

This week we have celebrated ‘Martin Luther King Day’ and ‘National Hugging Day’ in 

school.  Please do not forget to check our ‘Twitter’ page for photos of all events taking 

place:  www.twitter.com/MATEndeavour_ac 

We look forward to celebrating ‘National Handwriting Day’ and Chinese New Year’ 

next week. 

 

This week our students had great fun in our new cricket sessions with Emma.  The 

power of sport in bringing everyone together shone through. 

 

I do hope that you are enjoying sharing our new ‘Friday’ home school photo book with 

your child.  Please do contribute to these books with information and photos. 

 

Did You Know? 

Endeavour will support families in those ‘everyday life situations’ that our students find 

so difficult.  Visit to the dentist, GP, hairdresser, shopping for new shoes. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you need help, the staff are only too willing to 

assist. 

 

Request 

If you have any children’s books that you no longer require, can we make a plea for 

these to be donated to the school. 
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We are recruiting presently for administration and residential support workers roles.  

Please do send anyone you know who may be interested our way. 

 

Events for your Diary: 

To finish on this week’s quote: 

‘Man cannot discover new oceans unless he has the courage to lose sight of the 

shore’ 

Andre Gide 

 

Towards a bright future 

 

 

Best wishes 

Angela O’Rourke 
Principal 
 


